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June 10, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska, 68144

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

In reply to your report of reception of our station on June 6, 1965,
this will verify this report for vour information and records. Thanks
very much for letting us know.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Muriel Ruber
Sec. for the Chief Eagr.
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